The Peeler Family

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries, and Local Churches

July 2003

Dear Praying Friends,

The month of June provided us with the opportunity to spend some time at home as well
as a week with other missionaries from our mission board. World Wide New Testament
Baptist Missions held its annual Family Fellowship Week at the Calvary Baptist Church
in New Bern, NC this year. It was a time of spiritual refreshment and a time of learning.
After our week in New Bern, we visited a supporting church in Manteo, NC. 1t was good
to have a rest after such a busy week.

We have been invited to share our ministry in a missions conference later this month.
Please pray that we will fill the other openings in our calendar this summer.

We have also been praying about college for Diana. She will be attending Tabernacle
Baptist College in Greenville, SC this fall and majoring in Elementary Education. By
attending Tabernacle, she will be able to live at home and be a help to her grandmother.
She is excited about starting school. Please pray for her needs to be met.

We have a need for a projector for our notebook computer. The cost of this is about
$1000.00. Please pray with us about this. The Lord has been so good to provide for us in
every way and we are sure that this will be no exception!

Please feel free to write to us. It is always good to hear from our friends.

Thank you for your support.

Serving our Savior,
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Jack, Melinda & Diana Peeler

120 Folkstone Court, Easley, SC 29640
e-mail jackmpeeler@yahoo.com



